

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR admin@cncs.school www.cncs.school T:02476 332382

P. Sconner-

June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Science Set Changes

We hope you and your family are well at this time.

We will be reviewing class groups in Science as we begin the Summer term. Any changes to groupings reflect knowledge diagnostics and will support rapid progress in developing areas. Students who access new teachers will be monitored throughout the year.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Shepherd

Ms E O'Connor **Head of Science Department** Headteacher



